
As a resident of Woodlawn and live near Lombard & MLK I strongly support. The noise by these cars with modified exhaust systems 
impacts everyone in this neighborhood. It is full of families, many with young children. Also our elderly neighbors deserve better.

Lombard attracts street racers making it very dangerous. The street racers also cut up side streets, including  near Woodlawn 
elementary.

I’m a Portland native and this problem is getting worse. Last summer was terrible. We couldn’t sleep with the windows open many 
nights due to the noise of the street racing cars.


